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 I believe my first journey as a Leadership Consultant of Alpha Chi Rho has gone fairly 

well.  After a rough semester last year, Lock Haven is getting ready for a big recruitment, and they 

are also working to strengthen their community service and philanthropy activities. The new 

executive board is up to the challenge to make AXP one of the top fraternities on campus. The 

men of Omega Chi Phi at York College of Pennsylvania are working their way back into things. 

They have many events planned for the semester, including a sponsored presentation to the Greek 

community about hazing.  

 

 A big highlight thus far was my visit to Richard Stockton College of New Jersey. On 

September 12th, 2011, these men were pinned and re-colonized. They are excited for a good rush 

and a very successful year. They are ultimately looking to be re-chartered as quickly as possible. 

After a great visit to Richard Stockton, I was headed off to Penn State’s Phi Lambda Chapter. 

When I arrived I was glad to see that recruitment went well for them, and they have pinned 13 

new postulants. The Chapter is off to a good start and is preparing for both Homecoming and 

Parent’s Weekend events. As for now my travels have been good, and I am looking forward to 

continuing my travels towards the Midwest Chapters.  

 

 

 

Picture taken at Phi Eta Chi (Richard Stockton College of New Jersey) Colony Pinning. 

 


